
 

 

AT-HOME LEARNERS NORMS AND EXPECTATIONS 
 

§ Students learning at home should establish and maintain a structure for their day, beginning with a regular 
bedtime and wake-up time each day. They should expect to attend school during regular school day hours if 
residing in the United States. Students learning at home are expected to join classes synchronously except in 
the case of time zone challenges. 

§ Students learning outside the United States will be expected to keep up with in class work and attend weekly 
office hours for each class and advisory. Students are encouraged and expected to attend class and advisory 
synchronously whenever practicable.  

§ Students must attend class from an established, prepared, well-lit work space, and must have ready access to 
all books or class materials and technological resources.  

§ Students must dress in the spirit of the dress code (collared shirts, no t-shirts or sweatshirts with writing, etc.) 
if not in dress code in fact. 

§ Students learning at home are full members of our community and as such, we encourage all students learning 
at home to participate in the life of the school and to stay as connected with friends, classmates, and teachers 
as they are able.  

 
Returning to On-Campus Learning 
Students who wish to move from at-home learning to on-campus learning should contact David Smith, Upper School 
Dean of Students, to schedule an appointment for an orientation to on-campus learning. Please note that these 
orientations will occur periodically. We appreciate your patience with the scheduling process. 
 
 
  




